
NLf L NEW LANDSCAPES FOR LEARNING

An invitation…
…to be part of a major, new Children’s Services’ project connecting primary schools in Norfolk to the very best in learning, teaching
and innovative curriculum design. The N Lf L project will help schools to realise the vision of ‘Excellence and Enjoyment’ and the
outcomes of ‘Every Child Matters’. Through a series of conferences, workshops and seminars, schools will be linked to the very
latest educational thinking, research and practice.  

Project directors: Roger Eagle and Chris Hemmings, Senior Primary Advisers

To find out more: come to Easton College on Wednesday, 8th March, 1.30 to 3.30 or 
West Norfolk PDC on Thursday, 23rd March, 1.30 to 3.30.

RSVP: to book your place, email julia.idiens@norfolk.gov.uk or phone Julia on 01603 433276.

If you are unable to attend either of these sessions, but would like to register your interest 
in N Lf L, please phone Julia as above.
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